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These embroideries are some of the past winners of our 

traditional Embroidery Competition. 

This embroidery competition is judged at our Christmas 

Party, which is usually held at the beginning of December. 

As the title implies it is a competition for those 

embroiderers who like to use traditional embroidery 

techniques. 

Some entries in the past have featured goldwork, hand 

stitching, Hardanger, crewelwork, appliqué, blackwork etc.  

The prize is a monetary gift token. 

 


